
Friends of the Father Ignatius Memorial Trust

Newsletter Subscription Form (see below for online options)

Charity Commission Registration No: 253225

       I should like to subscribe to the next Father Ignatius Memorial Trust newsletter as a 
       Friend of the Trust. Please find enclosed a cash/cheque* donation of  £ …… to help with 
       newsletter printing/mailing costs and to aid the work of the Trust, which includes the
       annual Pilgrimage to Capel-y-ffin and the care of the Abbey Church, the statue of 
       Our Lady of Llanthony and the Wayside Calvary.      

      *Cheques payable to ‘The Fr Ignatius Memorial Trust’. 

       Please tick here if you would like to be sent a receipt: 

             Title: ………  Name: …………………………………………………….

             Address: ………………………………………………………………………

             ………………………………………………………………………………...

             ……………………………………………..Postcode: ………………………

Gift Aid Declaration (if applicable)

Boost your donation by 25p for every £1 you donate

I wish Gift Aid to apply to my donation and I confirm that I am a UK taxpayer. I understand that if I pay less Income 
Tax and/or Capital Gains Tax in the current tax year than the amount of Gift Aid claimed on my donations in that 
year, it is my responsibility to pay any difference. 

I undertake to notify the Honorary Secretary if:
• I no longer pay sufficient income tax and/or capital gains tax
• I wish to cancel the declaration
• I change my name or address while the declaration is still in force

I understand that if I pay income tax at the higher or additional rate, I must include all my Gift Aid donations on my 
self-assessment tax return if I wish to receive the additional relief due to me.

Signature: ………………………………………………………… Date: …………………….

Please send completed form plus donation to:    Dr Peter Davies, Hon. Secretary 
                                                                             Father Ignatius Memorial Trust
                                                                             43 St Helen’s Road
                                                                              Abergavenny  
                                                                              Monmouthshire NP7 5YA

NB If you would prefer to subscribe to the next Trust Newsletter online, or set up an annual subscription 
for the Trust Newsletter by a standing order, you can do this via the ‘Help Us’ page of the Trust website: 
fatherignatius.org.uk

Please contact the Secretary (email: daviespll@hotmail.com  Tel. 01873 858762) if you have any queries 
or if you would like to be removed from our mailing list.


